
HEAR T  L AKE  F IRS T  N AT ION  #469  CH IEF  AND  COUNC I L 
I S  PROUD  T O  ANNOUNCE  THE IR  PAR TNERSH IP

WITH  V IK ING  C IP.

WE  BEL I EVE  ONE  OF  THE  MANY  WAY S  WE  C AN  SUPPOR T 
RECONC I L IAT ION  I S  THROUGH ECONOMIC  INCL US ION  AND 
WORK ING  WI TH  IND IGENOUS  COMMUNIT I ES  T O  DEVELOP 

LONG  TERM PAR TNERSH IPS . 

WE  S TR IVE  T O  UNDERS TAND 
THE  H IS T ORY  AND  CULTURE  OF 
IND IGENOUS  PEOPLE ,  WH I LE 
ENSUR ING  WE  ACKNOWLEDGE 
THE IR  INTERES T  IN  OUR 
PROJECT S . 



HEART LAKE 
FIRST NATION 1469 

July 28, 2023 

To whom it may concern, 

Box447 

Lael.a Bleile 

ABT0A2C0 

unada 

P. + 1 780 623 2130 

F. + 1 780 623 3505 

Heart Lake First Nation #469 Chief & Council is proud to announce the HLFN,Niking CIP Ltd. partnership. This letter 

serves as support for the HLFN,Niking CIP Ltd. partnership for retaining services. 

This letter is to confirm that there is a working arrangement between Heart Lake First Nation Construction, a 100% 

Heart Lake First Nation band-owned business, and Viking CIP Ltd. 

The Heart Lake First Nation partnership with Viking CIP Ltd. provides great long- term benefit to the community by 

delivering sustained economic success. Under the terms of the agreement, there will be significant benefit back to 

Heart Lake First Nation through employment and training for our community members, financial benefit which 

contributes to community initiatives and priorities which include program delivery, housing and infrastructure. 

Heart Lake First Nation #469 fully supports and endorses the above-partnership between Heart Lake First Nation 

Construction and Viking CIP Ltd. 

Please contact Tony Bagga at tbagga@hlfn.net/ 780 246 7314 if you require any additional information to support 

our submission. 

Sincerely, 

TonyBagga 
Heart Lake First Nation #469 

Director, Government/Industry Relations & Business Development 

HurtukeFlrstNatlon.com 




